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Berkshire Orienteers 
 

Minutes of the Committee Meeting 
 

7th September 2020 
Zoom. 

 
Present: Stefan Stasiuk (Chair), Derick Mercer (Secretary), Fiona Clough, Brian Sewell, Simon Moore, 
Ian Hudson, mark Foxwell, Bo Oqvist & Peter Entwistle (Treasurer) 
 
Apologies: James Wilkinson, David Jukes. 
 
 
1. Minutes of the Last Meeting  
 

• 17th August 
 

 
2. Chairman’s Update 
 
2.1 Chair’s Update. 
  

•  
 
3. COVID 19 Safety Measures 
 

• Hand sanitising cost Peter – Update – Peter sent out an email detailing costs on the evening of 
the last meeting. Cost for initial set up will be circa £150 

• Events – Greenham Common, Update - SS is still awaiting for permissions. Glyn is available to 
Plan on the 11th Oct, will need an Organiser. Courses, Orange, L Green, Green & Blue. 

• SS has been in touch with Bucks CC for Black Park & Langley park until at the earliest mid 
October (car parks are full) 

• Fi – BAOC has asked if they can use the Cold Ash map for a Wednesday league event. Cold Ash 
is the CC for next year. The date is booked for the 11th April. (not location as yet) Bo will have 
the details changed. 

• Buckleberry November (date TBC - Bo) and event in January with the CC in Spring April/May. 
Fi will email for helpers Planner/Organiser. 

• Mark is looking at sorting out ‘virtual’ events.  
 
 

• Andy P is looking at the problems with the BKO website not running correctly, but due to his 
move is looking at someone else to run the website. Derick agreed to send out an email asking 
for webmaster volunteer. 

 
• AOB 
• FC – BO to contact Crown Estates to see if they are open and a general enquiry to events. 

Update – Bo has been in contact with CE and they feel that with their normal public footfall 
Orienteering would add unacceptable numbers at present. 

• Peter – said that we should have detailed set up ‘plan’ in place for the next event. DM – 
volunteered to set up an initial COVID control plan & RA to aid Organisers. Stefan asked if 
Peter & Ian put together a list of signs & COVID equipment that we would need.  

• Mark – The Southern nights will go ahead on the Saturday as planned. The Sunday event will be 
run by BAOC on the Wednesday. 

• Fi – Proposed a formal Committee meeting in December, Wednesday 9th December was agreed 
at 1930. 

•  
 
 
Next Meeting – Zoom meeting TBC 
 
 

 


